
 

 
        

 

 

 
 

Friday June 17 
1:00 to 4:00 

 

As a thank you for all you give to our children by volunteering in school 
gardens throughout Cowlitz County, we invite you to be our guest 

for tea, refreshments, and live music in the Northlake garden.  Come for 
a few minutes or stay the whole time; kids are of course welcome.   

 
Because of your commitment and hard work we have 16 school gardens 

up and growing, and thousands of students are having incredible 
experiences each week!  Your efforts and good deeds are connecting kids 

with real food and hands-on learning.  Let’s celebrate together in a 
beautiful setting.  Refreshments prepared by garden chefs with fresh 

produce from local school gardens. 
 

R.S.V.P. 
ian@lcschoolgardens.org or 431-6725 

School Garden Volunteer Tea 2016 
Northlake School Garden 
2210 Olympia Way in Longview 

 


